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This volume of essays by Magen Broshi, formerly Curator of the Shrine
of the Book at the Israel Archaeological Museum in Jerusalem and a
veteran archaeologist, covers various aspects of both the material and
spiritual life of ancient Palestine in the biblical and post-biblical
periods. Among the topics addressed in this entertaining and
illuminating book are wine and food consumption, studies of
population, the ancient city of Jerusalem, the Dead Sea Scrolls and the
use and abuse of archaeology in historical and biblical research. This
volume is designed for scholars and for any non-specialist
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This book gathers the proceedings of the 13th International Conference
on Frontier Computing, held in Tokyo, on July 10–13, 2023, and
provides comprehensive coverage of the latest advances and trends in
information technology, science, and engineering. It addresses a
number of broad themes, including communication networks, business
intelligence and knowledge management, Web intelligence, and related
fields that inspire the development of information technology. The
respective contributions cover a wide range of topics: database and
data mining, networking and communications, Web and Internet of
things, embedded systems, soft computing, social network analysis,
security and privacy, optical communication, and ubiquitous/pervasive
computing. Many of the papers outline promising future research
directions, and the book benefits students, researchers, and
professionals alike. Further, it offers a useful reference guide for
newcomers to the field.


